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Cal Poly Engineering Professor Recognized for 
Enhancing Collaboration with Industry 

SAN LUIS OBIS PO - Mechanica l Engineering Professor Mohammad Noori received the 
Isadore T. Davis Award for Excellence in Collaboration of Engineering Education and Industry 
from the American Society for Engineering Education (ASEE). The award presentation will be 
made at the 2012 ASEE Annual Conference and Exposition on June 13. 

"Dr. Noori has been a leader in promoting partnerships with industry to improve leaming, 
scholarship and engagement practices within the enginee1·ing education community," said 
Debra Larson, dean of the College of Engineering. 

"Cal Poly 's excellent record ofcollaboration with industry is one reason we consistently rank 
as one of the nation's top engineering co lleges. I thank Dr. Noori for his contributions and 
congratulate him on this prestigious award." 
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